

20 June 2018

Dear Parents and Students

This August there is an exciting new venture in Bangor in the Space Theatre at SERC.

Mrs Sue Phillips (Musical Director for last 3 School Productions at Glenlola Collegiate) and Mr Mark Dougherty (a Musical Director for a number of shows in the Grand Opera House eg Riverdance and Van Morrison) want to provide an opportunity for young people in the Bangor area to participate in a project which will alleviate the pressures and stresses often associated with this time of year.

It is hoped that your daughter will be interested in taking part and part of the profits will be donated to a number of suicide awareness charities. They also hope to establish, in the near future, a Speakeasy in Bangor where young people can hang out and chat.

Please see attached information for an application form.

Glenlola Collegiate